EDMONTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS

February 22, 2011

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: E. Schmidt, Superintendent of Schools
SUBJECT: Bereavements

ORIGINATOR:  D. Fraser, Executive Director

RESOURCE
STAFF: Cheryl Singer

INFORMATION
Mr. Bob Boruszezak passed away February 9, 2011, at the age of 58 years.
Mr, Boruszczak began his teaching career with Edmonton Public Schools in 1980 at
Balwin School. Throughout his 31 years with the District he held the positions of
assistant principal and principal while serving at Lawton, Horse Hill, Inglewood and
Delwood Schools. He was on sick leave at the time of his death.

Mr. Boruszczak is survived by his wife Barbara and daughter Diana Sorobey.

A memorial donation has been sent to the Cross Cancer Institute on behalf of the
Administration and the Board of Trustees.

Ms. Vivian Shyry passed away February 10, 2011, at the age of 62 years.

Ms. Shyry began her support staff career with Edmonton Public Schools in 1999, Ms. Shyry
held secretarial and administrative assistant positions throughout her career, serving at
Continuing Education, Consulting Services, Building Operations, Communications and
Planning. Ms. Shyry was on sick leave at the time of her death.

Ms. Shyry is survived by her son Tyler and daughter Andrea.

A memorial donation has been sent to Capital Care Norwood Palliative Care on behalf of the

Administration and the Board of Trustees.
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